
Communication nr 1


Final decision concerning term of  the rally will be taken on 13th of April at 8.00 PM.


At the moment we suggest to have both rounds on Saturday, April 17th ( 7:30-12:00, 13:00-17:30), but if 
the funeral of Polish President  will take place on that day we suggest to move Karlik Rally‘2010 to the 
date 6-8.08.2010.


In my opinion this is the most suitable term considering other Rounds of PEC and organizational issues 
(such as availability of accommodation, etc.)


Marek Pańka, 2010-04-12,  10:00

